
 
No. 62 

 
Asked on Wednesday, 13 February 2019 

 
 
MR D CRISAFULLI ASKED THE MINISTER FOR ENVIRONMENT AND THE 
GREAT BARRIER REEF, MINISTER FOR SCIENCE AND MINISTER FOR THE 
ARTS (HON L ENOCH)— 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to Queensland Parks and Wildlife Service's complaint management 
records—  
 
Will the Minister advise the number of complaints received regarding invasive species 
management issues in 2015-16 to 2017-18 (reported separately by year)? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Honourable Member for the question.  
 
The Queensland Parks and Wildlife Service (QPWS) records complaints as defined by 
the Public Service Act 2008. I am advised that QPWS’s Complaint Management 
records have five individual complaints received by QPWS regarding invasive species 
management issues since the commencement of the 2015-16 financial year. One 
complaint was received in 2015-16 and two complaints were received in each of the 
financial years 2016-17 and 2017-18. 
 
 


